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During the site investigation works asbestos contamination was discovered (page 20 of the Ground 
Investigation Report section 8.4) in one of the trial pits, however the extent of the contamination has not 
been confirmed.  
In line with the Reports recommendations Camden have appointed an Asbestos Surveyor to carry out an 
asbestos survey in January 2014 with recommendations on remediation measures required for either the 
encapsulation of the asbestos or its removal. 
Apart from the asbestos the Report did not find any other contaminants of concern. 
 
 
 
 




